
The Board continues to review and discuss
the feedback and information gathered
through the Attendance Boundary Review
meetings with parents and families, as well
as accompanying survey results.

December 14, 2023
BOARD highlights

Every Student, 
Every Day, a Success.

Board of Trustees with Student Success group (left to right): Lyle Albrecht, Doug Algar,
Dwight Dibben, Rachelle, Aayan, Sydney, Karen Belich, Coleman Miller, Patrick McFeely

Attendance Boundary Review

Division Office Festive Potluck
Division Office staff and the Board celebrated
together with a potluck lunch on December 14.

The Board has reviewed and approved the HR
accountability report. This annual report
informs the Board of the work in our Human
Resources department.

HR Accountability Report

At the Board meeting, Forestburg School
grade 4 student, Aayan presented on his
experience of adjusting to a new culture
and environment. Having moved from A bu
Dhabi to Forestburg just two years ago, he
has accomplished the challenge of learning
English in a short time.

Student Success

This month, as part of its role in governance,
the Board reviewed: 
Policy 4: Role of the Trustee

Board Policy Work

The Board is in the process of reviewing
information regarding next year’s school
calendar. Thank you to all families, staff and
grades seven to 12 students that completed
the survey and provided feedback. In
January, a decision will be made about
details of the 2024-25 school calendar.

Calendar 2024-25

Christmas Gifts and Events
On Dec. 8, Board members and BRSD Senior
Leadership delivered Christmas baskets to all
division schools. Board members also
attended Sparling School’s Christmas lunch
on December 12, Christmas concerts, and
holiday activities across the division.

https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/388450
https://www.brsd.ab.ca/download/428386

